
With the new spike in COVID cases you're going to start getting calls from your staff that they tested positive. 

Any employee that test positive will need to answer the questions below. Please TEXT (NO Email) completed 

form to Rodney ASAP . 

Once an employee tests positive they will need to stay home for five days and return to work on the sixth day 

from being tested and without symptoms . When they return back at work they will need to wear a mask for an 

additional five days. 

If you were in close contact with a person with COVID for 15 minutes or more. You can still come to work but 

must wear a mash for a minimum of 5 days. Any question please call Rodney 808 306-8836. 

 TEXT the following information to Rodney at 808 306-8836

1. Name-

2. Gender-

3. Age-

4. CAC # -

5. Address-

6. Phone-

7. Vaccinated for COVID-

8. Fully vaccinated - yes or no-

1st dose: 2nd dose: 

9. Booster shot-

10. Test location-

11. Date tested-

12. Result of the test-

13. Reason for testing-

14. Symptoms-

15. What date symptom started-

16. Last day in facility-

17. Number of staff close contact fully vaccinated and boosted-

18. Number of staff close contact unvaccinated or not fully vaccinated-

19. Any connections to other MWR or CYP programs-
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